
 

 

 

 

JOHN MCGUINNESS AND MICHAEL DUNLOP TO 

DO BATTLE IN THE BARRY SHEENE TROPHY  

28th July 2016  

Two stars of the Isle of Man TT will be making their debut at the Goodwood Revival this year, as John 

McGuinness and Michael Dunlop prepare to do battle in the Barry Sheene Memorial Trophy. 

 

Boasting 36 TT wins between them, McGuinness and Dunlop are legendary names at both the TT 

and around the Irish road racing scene and will be wheel to wheel on a pair of Manx Nortons at the 

2016 Goodwood Revival Meeting. 

 

McGuinness made his TT debut back in 1996, when Dunlop was just 7 years old, and competed 

alongside Michael’s legendary uncle Joey, who still holds the record for the most wins in TT history 

on 26. His first win came in the 1999 Lightweight TT, which has taken him to the top step of the 

podium a further 22 times in his 20-year TT career. 

 

Dunlop, meanwhile, made his first TT appearance in 2007, and currently sits sixth in the all-time TT 

winners list with 13 victories. He dominated the Mountain Course in 2013 and 2014, winning eight 

out of 11 races contested and his battles against Ian Hutchinson in 2016 set the road racing scene 

alight.  

 

Both riders will be in action on all three days of the Revival Meeting, so make sure you don’t miss 

out on the opportunity to see two of the biggest names in motorcycle racing today, make their 

debut at the most historic race meeting in the World. 

Friday tickets are still available in limited numbers and there are hospitality packages available 

across the whole weekend. To find out more please visit www.goodwood.com/tickets or call 

01243 755055.   

You can also follow all the action on the track live throughout the Revival weekend on the 

Goodwood Road and Racing website on https://www.goodwood.com/grrc/.  

TV Highlights of the event will follow.  

 
(Ends) 
 
 
 

http://www.goodwood.com/tickets%20or%20call%2001243%20755055
http://www.goodwood.com/tickets%20or%20call%2001243%20755055
https://www.goodwood.com/grrc/


Editor’s Notes 
 
Accreditation for the Goodwood Revival will close on 15th August 2016 so please apply 
soon if you wish to attend through the Press and Media area of www.goodwood.com.  
 
To view and share our Revival film please use the following link: 
<iframe src="http://player.theplatform.com/p/TCy-

PC/Q9_8BgwgJi65/embed/select/media/ynDiEM60bLbh?form=html" width="480" 

height="270" frameBorder="0" seamless="seamless" allowFullScreen></iframe> 

To access the Goodwood Media Centre for rights free images please click here: 
Username: g00dw00d   Password: st3rl1ng  

For all Media enquiries, please contact Laura Gilbert-Burke at the Goodwood Motor Sport 
Press Office:  
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com   
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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